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Date: January 16, 2014

A request from the political party leaders and their candidates contesting the western and southern

provincial council elections

The nomination dates for the elections have nowbeen announced. Already prospective candidates have
started their propaganda activities. Also, many parties are in the process of preparing their nomination
lists for the election. Against this backdrop, we, People’s Action for Free and Fair Elections (PAFFREL),
earnestly request all the candidates to submit their asset and liability declaration forms along with
nomination papers to the respective Returning Officers. It will even be better if you publish it for the
knowledge of the general public, as an act that speaks of your honesty and transparency. Your action in
this regard will eventually translate into your electoral victory.

Likewise, we request you to put forward your policy documents outlining your future programme of
work, instead of confining yourself to mere slogans for election propaganda. For your electoral victory,
it is more advisable for you to carry out policy based politics rather than resorting to mudslinging and
cheap political strategies. If you do so, it will herald the beginning of a worthy political culture. If you
detail out your qualifications along with the submission of such papers, it will be easy for your voters to
understand your competence to hold positions in the respective provincial councils. It will be a plus
point to gain victory.

In the backdrop of some prospective candidates already joining the fray, we would like to request you all
to adopt environmental friendly propaganda methods, and to adhere to instructions and guidelines set
by the Elections Commissioner. In this exercise, our other request for you is to desist from any form of
violence in the tussle for preferential votes. We believe the political party leaders will encourage their
candidates to act accordingly. It is our belief that individual candidates should also give this a serious
thought.

Thanking Your

Executive Director

Copied to Elections Commissioner and all those concerned.



